The Department of
Astrophysical Sciences
invites you to come

STARGAZING.

/ When? May 28, 10pm
Where? 4 Ivy Lane, Peyton Hall

RSVP: observing@astro.princeton.edu

For future dates or in case of dubious weather, please check our webpage on the day of
the observing: www.astro.princeton.edu/observatory/
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